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TO THE HONORABLE LORRAINE R. INOUYE, CHAIR, AND MEMBERS OF THE 
COMMITTEE: 
 

The Department of Commerce and Consumer Affairs (“Department”) appreciates 

the opportunity to testify on S.B. 2326, Relating to Towing.  My name is Stephen Levins, 

and I am the Executive Director of the Department’s Office of Consumer Protection.  

The Department supports this bill and offers the following comments.  

This bill adds a new section to Hawaii Revised Statutes (“HRS”) chapter 291C, 

the Statewide Traffic Code, to: (1) prohibit towing companies from towing a vehicle 

parked in a parking stall that would require a person to pay for parking at a ticket issuing 

machine if the ticket issuing machine is inoperable; and (2) define “ticket issuing 

machine.” 

 For most drivers, having a car towed can be a stressful and costly event because 

of the expense and inconvenience of retrieving a towed vehicle from a towing 

company’s base yard.  Hawaii’s towing statute, HRS section 290-11, informs vehicle 

owners of their rights when their car is towed by regulating: (1) the parking restriction 

signage requirements for private and public properties; (2) the maximum fees a towing 
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company can charge a vehicle owner for towing, difficult hook-ups, and storage; (3) the 

payment methods a towing company must accept; and (4) the notice requirements a 

towing company must follow when it tows and returns a vehicle.  Since section 290-11 

regulates towing, the Department respectfully submits that section is a more appropriate 

placement for the provisions of this bill.  

 The new section proposed in this bill enhances consumer protection by 

prohibiting a towing company from towing a vehicle if a ticket issuing machine is not 

working and by minimizing illegal tows.  Consumers should not be towed when there is 

no evidence their vehicle has parked longer than authorized.  

 Thank you for the opportunity to testify in support of S.B. 2326.  I would be happy 

to answer any questions the Committee may have.  
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